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The DeKalb County Commission has received numerous complaints in regard to 

television reception. The complaints began after the completion of the Osborn Wind 

Tower Project.  

 

If you have reception difficulty contact NextEra Osborn Wind Energy at  

1-855-552-9872. They are compiling a list of complaints.  
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